Dear St. Nicholas Parishioners,

We wish to thank all the people of St. Nicholas who came forward and tried to help their Church with the air conditioning at the Fr Tryfon Hall. The Fr. Tryfon Hall AC units were installed this week and are working.

It was very gratifying to see the amount of support and love there is for our

Going forward we will be asking for your help as we undertake the restoration of our Cathedral and facilities.

Community.

Thank you very much,

The Priests, the President and the Parish Council